
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Chancellor Wallace 
FROM: IU Southeast Naming Review Committee  
  Faye Camahalan, Joe Wert, James Wilkerson, Elizabeth Gritter, Dana Wavle, Rob  
  Poff and Betty Russo, Chair 
DATE:  November 16, 2020 
RE:  Review of named external spaces 
 
 
Chancellor Wallace, 
 
The IU Southeast Naming Review Committee has met twice this fall to review and discuss research 
findings on named external spaces on our campus.  The committee is currently researching the 
following external named spaces: 
 
Paul W. Ogle Cultural and Community Center 
Caesars Foundation of Floyd County Amphitheater 
Dr. Gerald Ruth Observatory 
McCullough Plaza 
Koetter Sports Complex  
 
To date, research has not raised any issues or concerns that the above individuals or entities had or 
have views inimical to the fundamental values of the university.  Research continues with an 
anticipated completion date of early spring.   
 
 


